
 

 

 

Notice to Adjacent Property Owners 
This letter is being sent to you because Hammers Construction, Inc. is proposing a land use 

project in El Paso County at the reference location (see item #3).  This information is being 

provided to you prior to a submittal with the County.  Please direct any questions on the proposal 

to the referenced contact(s) in item #2.  Prior to any public hearing on this proposal a notification 

of the time and place of the public hearing will be sent to the adjacent property owners by the El 

Paso County Planning Department.  At that time, you will be given the El Paso County contact 

information, the file number and an opportunity to respond either for, against or expressing no 

opinion in writing or in person at the public hearing for this proposal. 

 

2. For questions specific to this project, please contact: 
Lisa Peterson (Applicant) or Robert Green (Project Manager) 

1411 Woolsey Heights 

Colorado Springs, CO 80915 

(719) 570-1599 

 

3. Property information 
Site address: 1875 Main Street, Colorado Springs, CO 80911  

Parcel Number: 65013-12-002 

Proposed Building: 12,000 sf (footprint) – 14,500 sf (gross) 

Zoned – CC CAD-O 

 

4. Request and justification 
This letter is being sent to you because we are requesting a special use subject to special 

review for this property located Southeast of major intersection at Main Street and 

Bradley Road (see map) We are requesting to locate a 12,000-sf (footprint) building built 

on the property above (see map).  The building is being used for Office, Warehouse, 

Vehicle Repair and Outside storage for a Mechanical & Plumbing contractor that operates 

out of an existing building next door and is looking to expand their local business. The 

building will have 3,500 sf of office which is allowed in the CC zone. The remainder of 

the building will be used for warehouse storage (7,700 sf), Storage/Mezz. (2,500 sf) and 

Vehicle Repair (800 sf). Vehicle repair is an approved use but requires a special use 

review for warehouse. We are also requesting approval for Outside Storage which will be 

used to park company vehicles and store additional parts as needed. All storage will 

comply with El Paso County zoning requirements and will be screened with landscaping 

and the opaque fence. 

 

5. Existing and proposed facilities, structures, roads, etc. 
The lot will be entered from Main Street. The lot is currently vacant. A 12,000 sf 

(footprint) building is being proposed on the property indicated above.   

 










